
Here I Go Again
I dunno… the past day or two I have just had this burst of
creativity or energy or excitement as the days count down.
Tonight, we actually went through the entire show start to
finish for the first time without stopping only for notes
between the acts. All in all, it went pretty well. We started
at 7 and got done around 9.30. To me in my vast experience,
two and a half hours for the first full run through is very
good. The director was impressed. The last time we did ACT I
alone, it ran an hour and a half. Tonight, it went an hour and
ten minutes. Another run through awaits Thursday night with
the dreaded tech rehearsal Sunday and then the adrenaline-
filled, excitement of dress rehearsals and finally the THREE
performance run wlll soon be upon us!!!

Grandpa’s notes were decent. My energy for the opening title
song were great. Full of energy, perfect characterization. A
round of applause from the cast. I’m not sure how many shows
this makes me on my resume. I will check that out in just a
second. Only my twelfth since 2002 and my first since last
summer… MUCH TOO LONG A BREAK FROM THE STAGE!!!

Not to sound (not sure what the word is but really negative),
but I really hope that some of my best friends will be able to
come and Meet Me in St. Louis but I know that if C is doing
well every effort will be made. Hope you get well soon, pal.  
And once again, to J and the rest of the cast of Lion in
Winter… Break a Leg!

https://www.tangents.org/community-theatre/here-i-go-again/
https://tangents.org/taylhis
https://tangents.org/whatever
https://tangents.org/justj

